
December 16, 2019 

Denka Company Limited 

 

 

Corrections to Eco-Friendly Printing Certifications  

Presented on the Denka Report 2018 and 2019 

 

We hereby announce that there were errors in the eco-friendly printing 

certifications presented on the back covers of  the Denka Report 2018 and 2019. 

Herein, we issue corrections as detailed below.  

 

We extend our apologies to readers of  these publications as well as those 

concerned for any inconvenience or misunderstanding caused by the 

misrepresentation of  these certifications. 

 

1. Publications in question 

 Denka Report 2018 (integrated report) PDF edition (Japanese, English 

and Chinese) 

 Denka Report 2019 (integrated report) printed brochure and PDF 

edition (Japanese, English and Chinese)  

2. Detail of  corrections  

(1) Text attached to the VEGETABLE OIL INK logo 

 Uncorrected: 100% vegetable oil inks that contain no volatile organic 

compounds (VOC) were used in the printing of  this report. 

 Corrected: This report was printed with vegetable oil ink that contains 

a low level of  volatile organic compounds (VOCs). 

(2) Registration number attached to the waterless printing certification 

symbol depicting a butterfly  

Publication Uncorrected Corrected  

Denka Report 2018 K02 S15 

Denka Report 2019 K02 S03 

 

We have already uploaded corrected versions to our corporate website. To 

view or download the reports in question, please visit the following URL. 

https://www.denka.co.jp/eng/sustainability/report/ 

 

For inquiries about this press release: 
CSR & Corporate Communications Dept. 
Tel: +81-3-5290-5511 

https://www.denka.co.jp/eng/sustainability/report/

